
My Father - as I symbolically hold the village
of Oakley in my hands I pray that You are
holding every resident in Your hands and will
reveal to  them Your grace: Your undeserved
mercy and love.
Show me how I can be salt in this community:
to cleanse what is evil, preserve what is good
and bring flavour to enhance and enrich
peoples’ lives.
I ask for Your light to direct my life and for
Your light to reflect off me to others so that
they too may be led to Jesus, become
Christians and live according to Your will.
I pray this in the name of Jesus, my Lord and
Saviour and for His glory, Amen.

My Prayer Mat for Oakley

Oakley

My Prayer Mat for Oakley

Oakley

My Prayer Mat for Oakley

Oakley

My Father - as I symbolically hold the village
of Oakley in my hands I pray that You are
holding every resident in Your hands and will
reveal to  them Your grace: Your undeserved
mercy and love.
Show me how I can be salt in this community:
to cleanse what is evil, preserve what is good
and bring flavour to enhance and enrich
peoples’ lives.
I ask for Your light to direct my life and for
Your light to reflect off me to others so that
they too may be led to Jesus, become
Christians and live according to Your will.
I pray this in the name of Jesus, my Lord and
Saviour and for His glory, Amen.

My Father - as I symbolically hold the village
of Oakley in my hands I pray that You are
holding every resident in Your hands and will
reveal to  them Your grace: Your undeserved
mercy and love.
Show me how I can be salt in this community:
to cleanse what is evil, preserve what is good
and bring flavour to enhance and enrich
peoples’ lives.
I ask for Your light to direct my life and for
Your light to reflect off me to others so that
they too may be led to Jesus, become
Christians and live according to Your will.
I pray this in the name of Jesus, my Lord and
Saviour and for His glory, Amen.


